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   Product Can Track California Sex Offenders for $6 a Day; Already Used In 
                                 Nine States 
 
    OMAHA, Neb., Jan. 13 /PRNewswire-FirstCall/ -- 
iSECUREtrac(TM) Corp. (OTC Bulletin Board: ISRE), an industry leader in the 
development of global positioning systems (GPS) for tracking and monitoring, 
is currently supplying its tracNET24 system for use in monitoring convicted 
sex offenders and others in the criminal justice system.  The product is 
designed to be worn by rapists, child molesters, and other less-violent 
offenders while they are moving about the community.  tracNET24 uses GPS to 
track their movements, and makes that information available to authorities 
from a central, secure web site. 
    "We developed tracNET24 to help solve the problems of monitoring sex 
offender activities and whereabouts that California and many other states face
today," said Jim Stark, president of iSECUREtrac Corp.  "Use of our cost 
effective system greatly enhances the effectiveness of the over-burdened 
corrections departments and their officers.  The problem in some states is at 
epidemic proportions.  Our tracNET24 product is already being used and is 
shown to be effective for offender monitoring in Kansas, Iowa, Mississippi, 
Florida, North Carolina and Indiana, and is being tested in several other 
locations.  Using our system, officers know if a sex offender has fled or is 
not where he is supposed to be," Stark added. 
    The iSECUREtrac system is a cost-effective automated monitoring and 
reporting system.  Officers and agencies use tracNET24 to keep track of 
individuals under court-ordered release.  Using the system, officers establish
schedules for each individual, and are automatically notified of violations 
that occur, enforcing compliance and accountability.  A typical tracNET24 
system costs agencies under $6.00 a day, including equipment. 
    For more information on iSECUREtrac or its products and services, contact 
the company directly 402-537-0022. 
 
    Safe Harbor 
    This press release contains forward-looking statements that, if not 
verifiable historical fact, may be viewed as forward-looking statements that 
could predict future events or outcomes with respect to iSECUREtrac Corp. and 
its business.  The predictions embodied in these statements will involve risks
and uncertainties and accordingly, iSECUREtrac's actual results may differ 
significantly from the results discussed or implied in such forward-looking 
statements. 
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